
HERITAGE COMMISSION MINUTES  

January 26, 2017 

The Enfield Heritage Commission met on January 26, 2017 at 4:30 PM in the Whitney 
Hall Conference Room. Those in attendance were: Marjorie Carr, Mary Ann Haagen, 
Linda Jones, Suzanne Hinman, Shirley Green, and Meredith Smith, Chair. The 
December minutes were approved as written with one typo corrected. 

Enfield Center Town House 

Meredith reported that the National Register application being prepared by Andrew 
Cushing was not ready for the December meeting of the NH Historic Advisory council’s 
review but it was expected to be presented at their March meeting. 

Lakeside Park Update 

Meredith reported on the NH DOT schedule for repairs to Main Street scheduled for the 
summer of 2017. There will be no access to the Lakeside Park until August except by 
foot traffic. 

Annual Award 

Andrew Cushing has been notified that he will receive the Historic Preservation Award. 
He will attend Town Meeting to receive the award.  

Enfield Shaker Scenic Byway Update 

A meeting of the Enfield Shaker Scenic Byway was held on January 24, 2017. Three 
members of the Heritage Commission are also members of the Byway Advisory Board. 
They are Marjorie Carr, Mary Ann Haagen, and Meredith Smith. Meredith was elected 
chair of the Advisory Board with Mary Ann Haagen as Vice Chair. The Advisory Board 
has one year from January 2017 to comply with the requirements of NH DOT for 
designation as a Scenic Byway to with the State. Presently, the Shaker Scenic Byway is 
on the list to be de-designated as a scenic byway due to lack of active participation. The 
Advisory Board is the first step in getting te byway back in good standing. Work will 
begin immediately on this project. 

Enfield Shaker Museum Update 
 
Shirley Green, Enfield Shaker Museum Board member, informed the Commission of the 
up-coming Snowshoe Fest, to be held at the Museum on Saturday, January 28. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Meredith Smith, Chair 

  



 


